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Our institute has a new official delegation
Executive Director of the Central Asian Institute for Regional Economic Cooperation (CAIREC) Said Shakel
Shah, Institute Deputy Director Liang Zichin and Iskandar Abdullaev, Leading Expert of Strategic Planning
Batsaizhan Zagdragcha had an official visit in our Institute.

Rector of the Institute prof. U.P. Umurzakov acquainted the delegation with the educational and scientific
work of the institute. The meeting participants spoke about their activities, and Executive Director S. Shah
announced the activities of his institute. During the negotiations, the parties exchanged views on reforms
in the agricultural sector, economy, transport and logistics.

Rector of the Institute, prof. U. Umurzakov suggested using the resources of the institute. It noted that the
proposals would examined. At the end of the warm and friendly talks, commemorative gifts given to the
guests.

The head of the press service of the institute Rakhimboy Djumaniyazov.


